
Western Lewis-Rectorville Water and Gas District 

Oct 1,2014 

RE: Case No. 2014-00266 

Dear Sir, 

Western Lewis- Rectorville Water and Gas District would like to request an 

extension for responding to the information requested. 

Responses are as follows: 

1. Records used to support water usage at the Treatment Plant for calendar year 

2012 are not available. The Employees responsible for such paperwork are no 

longer employed by Western Lewis- Rectorville Water and Gas. The current plant 

operator and myself have no way of knowing what was used to do the 2012 

monthly water loss reports. Water used to backwash at the plant is metered. We 

cannot find any paperwork to justify the 2012 water loss reports. 

2. There are no records available to explain the flushing amounts reported on the 

2012 water loss reports. As previously stated, the personel that completed the 

reports are no longer employed by the District. 

3. Records supporting the amount of water usage for fire protection or training is 

not available for the year 2012. Our local Fire Departments do not report their 

usage. I am assuming the usage reported was an educated guess. 
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Chad Clark 

General Manager 

Western Lewis- Rectorville Water and Gas Dist. 
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